
List of counties that have not certified for their LATCF payments: 
https://naco.sharefile.com/share/view/s09da9a49db76424db1ab38bb2c378f4f  

U.S. Treasury Department’s LATCF Portal submission instructions slideshow: 
https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/Treasury-LATCF-Submission-Portal-Instructions.pdf  

U.S. Treasury Department’s Reporting Guidance for the LATCF: 
https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/LATCF-Reporting-Guidance.pdf  

On September 29, the U.S. Department of the Treasury announced the release of the first round of Local 
Assistance and Tribal Consistency Fund (LATCF) payments, providing $1.5 billion in two equal payments 
of $750 million for FYs 2022 and 2023 to “eligible revenue sharing counties” under the American Rescue 
Plan Act (ARPA). Counties are eligible for payments ranging from $100,000 to $12 million split into two 
equal payments. You can learn more about LATCF and the application process by downloading the slide 
deck from this webpage.  
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